Mount Pleasant Model Aircraft Club
September 18, 2012 Monthly Meeting
Club Field

Members Present:
John Harper, Susie Harper, Randy Gibson, Norm Eifler, Robert Marshall, George Jennings,
Brian Krulicki, Al Haynes, Milo Frisbie, Monte Stratton, Jim Coldwell

Meeting called to order at 6:06 pm

Minutes for the August 2012 meeting presented. Motion by Robert to approve the
August minutes, seconded by John. Motion carried.

Treasurer's Report. September 2012 Totals: Beginning balance $610.13, Expenses
$193.97, Current Balance of $414.17. Motion to approve the treasurer’s report by
Norm, seconded by Milo. Motion carried.

Brian will investigate our sign options.

John questioned if we would qualify for for the AMA flying assistance program.
Discussion followed and the general consesus was the funds from AMA in that regard
wouldn't apply to our current situatiion.John will look into it further and report back.
Reminder for everyone to get their AMA renewals done soon.

Nominations were opened, nominated for President was Brian, nominated for Vice
President were Randy and Gene, nominated for Secretary/Treasurer was George.
Motion to close the nominations by Robert, seconded by Milo. Motion carried.
Discussed having a club invite on Oct 13 at 9am, with a rain date of Oct 14.

George makes motion to adjourn, seconded by Susie. Motion approved.
Meeting adjourned at 6:34 pm.

Next Meeting is October 16, 2012 at 6:00 pm at the Club Field.
Minutes taken by Brian Krulicki



